ANHEUSER-BUSCH

Anheuser-Busch and International Brotherhood of Teamsters Joint Statement

March 30, 2020 — As part of our ongoing efforts to support our people during this challenging
time, Anheuser-Busch and the International Brotherhood of Teamsters today announced a
temporary increase in pay of at least 10% for employees who are on the front lines of our
operations. This is in addition to our prior agreement that full-time employees will be provided
COVID-19 related sick leave with pay. The safety and wellbeing of our people is our top priority,
on frontlines of the supply chain deserve to be recognized.
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